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Building on the success of the previous ten annual conferences of the South-East 
European Monetary History Network held in Sofia (BNB, University of National and 
World Economy) in 2006 and 2014, Vienna (OeNB) in 2007 and 2015, Athens (BoG) in 
2008, Belgrade (NBS) in 2009, Istanbul (TCMB) in 2010, Bucharest (NBR) in 2011, Tirana 
(BA) in 2012 and Amiens (University of Picardie Jules Verne) in 2013, the National Bank 
of Romania takes great pleasure in hosting the 11th Annual Conference in October 2016. 
This reflects the National Bank of Romania’s support to the SEEMH Network, whose 
main objective is to extend the knowledge of economic history of the Balkans as an 
integral part of the Pan-European experience with a specific focus on financial, 
monetary and banking history. 

The 11th SEEMHN Conference will take place on Friday, 28 October 2016, in Bucharest. 
The topic of the conference will be  

 
‘Gaps and Economic Crisis in South-East Europe: Present and Past’ 

 
and is meant to put the researchers’ spotlight onto economic and financial 
developments, the links between economic crises and the gaps that emerged in time 
between core economies and peripheral economies in Europe. Quantitative and 
qualitative research as well as national case studies and cross-country comparative work 
can be presented at this conference. This year, the SEEMHN Data Collection Task Force 
will continue its work with a new project concerning central bank balance sheet. In this 
context, any papers from both central bankers and academia on this subject are also 
welcome, to foster cooperation between them being one of the aims of this conference. 
Academician Daniel Dăianu, a former Finance Minister and currently a member of the 
NBR Board, has been invited to deliver the keynote speech.  

All researchers from academic, central banking and commercial banking institutions are 
invited to submit paper-based proposals or to contribute to conference discussions. 
Researchers should submit their papers or extended proposal to Brînduşa Costache 
(brandusa.costache@bnro.ro) no later than 29 April 2016. The authors of the accepted  
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papers will be notified no later than 31 May 2016. The conference version of the paper 
and the presentation are expected by 30 September 2016. The papers should meet the 
usual scientific standards and address the main topic of the conference in a broad 
interpretation. Selected papers will be published in the Conference Proceedings. 
Participation in the conference is not conditional upon presenting a paper. All 
participants are expected to cover their expenses. 

 
We look forward to seeing you in Bucharest, 
 
George Virgil Stoenescu (National Bank of Romania, Member of the NBR Board) 
Adriana Aloman (National Bank of Romania) 
Brîndușa Costache (National Bank of Romania) 
Elisabeta Blejan (National Bank of Romania) 
 


